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Circular No 8 of 2014

From: Director, Procurement Policy Office

To    : Heads of Public Bodies

e-Services on the Public Procurement Portal Continues Under New Address

Following the switch over to govmu.org domain, the Public Procurement Portal will 
continue to be accessible on the following new address:

http://publicprocurement.govmu.org

2 All procurement related documents on the previous address have been migrated to
the above.

3 Standard  Bidding  Documents  are  also  available  for  download  on  the  Public
Procurement Portal.

4 Officers who upload changes/new documents to the Public Procurement Portal
should do so using the following new address: 

 http://publicprocurement.govmu.org/publicbody/

4.1 Their usernames and passwords have not been changed.

5 We also remind public bodies about the change on Government Email  Services,
where email addresses have changed from xxx@mail.gov.mu to xxx@govmu.org.

 
6 The new operational email address of the Procurement Policy Office is: 

pposecretariat@govmu.org

7 Public bodies are requested to bring the relevant changes to the procurement
documents to reflect the above including changes in their new addresses and advise
suppliers accordingly through addenda. 

8 Future procurement documents  should refer  to  the above new addresses as
required.

9 All  references  to  the  Public  Procurement  Portal  and  the  email  address  of  the
Procurement  Policy  Office,  if  provided  on  the  websites  of  public  bodies,  should  be
changed to reflect the above. 
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